Northern Westchester Hospital Northwell Health

November 6, 2020

Mrs. Lyn S. Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation P.O. Box 721 25 Green Hill Road Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Mrs. Romano,

Thank you for your recent gift to Northern Westchester Hospital in memory of Raymond Romano, especially during this challenging time.

Please know that in addition to honoring Raymond, your gift will help our hospital as we continue to provide the highest quality health care for our community. NWH is a nonprofit hospital and it is through the contributions of our friends and neighbors that we are able to bolster the expertise, technology and humanity that are the cornerstones of our care.

Thanks to donors like you, NWH was once again recognized by Magnet® for its commitment to nursing excellence and by Planetree® for its leadership in advancing a model of care that empowers patients and their families. We are honored to be one of only five hospitals worldwide that are both Planetree Designated with Distinction and Magnet recognized. Your generosity is a life-saving investment in the health of our community during this crisis, and beyond.

Thank you again for your thoughtful gift.

Sincerely,

Keeva Young-Wright President, NWH Foundation

P.S. Please keep this letter as your receipt for your \$100.00 contribution. In accordance with IRS regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were exchanged in consideration of your contribution.

they they are to be